4/6/2017

Regards,

Sandy

City of Portland Mail - Re: **Issued Permit**23 St Joseph St

Sandy

Sandra Driscoll
Permit Technician

Permitting and Inspections Department

Room 315, 3" Floor City Hall

389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

Phone: (207) 874-8703

Email: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov
URL: www.portlandmaine.gov

Office Hours: Monday — Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the

public and/or the media if requested.

Sandra Driscoll
Permit Technician

Permitting and Inspections Department

Room 315, 3" Floor City Hall
389 Congress Street

Portland,

ME 04101

Phone: (207) 874-8703
Email: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov
URL: www.portlandmaine.gov

Office Hours: Monday — Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM

Sandra Driscoll <sdriscoll@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

Good Morning Jeanie

Can you approve this extension? This is the one we talked about a couple of weeks ago.

Thank you

Sandy

---—------ Forwarded message -----—-----
From: Randy <egjbuilders@aol.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 5, 2017 at 8:21 AM

Subject:

Re: **Issued Permit**23 St Joseph St

To: sdriscoll@portlandmaine.gov

Sandy,

Demo work should be done next week if | get approval from you, 4-10 to the 14th and no later.

Wed, Apr 5, 2017 at 8:23 AM

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=dfc2df0237&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b3e0a7108e7c48&sim|=15b3e0a7108e7c48&sim|=15b3e1251bda5b13&si...  5/7
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4/6/2017 City of Portland Mail - Re: **Issued Permit**23 St Joseph St

Regards,
Randy Johnson
EG Johnson Co.

From: Sandra Driscoll <sdriscoll@ portlandmaine.gov>
To: Randy Johnson <egjbuilders@aol.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Sandra Driscoll <sdriscoll@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Apr 6, 2017 at 11:35 AM
To: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

---—---—-- Forwarded message ---——--—--

From: Randy <egjbuilders@aol.com>

Date: Thu, Apr 6, 2017 at 11:28 AM

Subject: Re: **Issued Permit**23 St Joseph St
To: sdriscoll@portlandmaine.gov

Sandy,
Is there any updates on the Demo Amendment for 23 St. Joseph St. ?

Thank you,

Randy Johnson
E.G. Johnson Company

From: Sandra Driscoll <sdriscoll@ portlandmaine.gov>
To: Randy Johnson <egjbuilders@aol.com>

Cc: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

Sent: Wed, Apr 5, 2017 8:15 am

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Apr 6, 2017 at 4:08 PM
Draft To: Sandra Driscoll <sdriscoll@portlandmaine.gov>, Randy Johnson <egjbuilders@aol.com>

Hi Randy,

Thank you for inquiring about the status of the Demolition Permit #2016-02810. As you noted, per City Code 6-23,
demolition permits expire 30 days after the date of issuance. This permit was issued on 11/29/16 and you informed our
office that the demolition is slated to start on 4/10/17 and be completed no later than 4/14/17. In lieu of re-applying for
this work, this email confirms that the permit remains in good standing and the demolition can commence on these
dates.

Please contact our office to schedule a final inspection for this permit to confirm completion and acceptance of the
building demolition and close out the permit.

Let me know if you have any questions,
Best,
Jeanie
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